
News Releases

Air Canada announces resignation of Brian Dunne from Board of
Directors

    MONTREAL, Sept. 22 /CNW Telbec/ - Brian Dunne, an Air Canada director
since November 2006, has resigned from the Board of Air Canada effective
immediately.
    The Board has accepted Mr. Dunne's resignation with regret and
acknowledged his valuable contribution to the Company.
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For further information: Isabelle Arthur (Montréal), (514) 422-5788;
Peter Fitzpatrick (Toronto), (416) 263-5576; Angela Mah (Vancouver), (604)
270-5741; aircanada.com
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